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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

the meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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December 2023  

Mon 11  Early Help Drop In (book sessions in office) 

Wed 13 EYFS Liturgical Dance Performance 

 Choir Visit to Hale Lodge 

Thurs 14 Christmas lunch & wear a Christmas 

jumper - £1 donation 

 Second Hand Uniform Sale 

Fri 15 Panto (funded by PTA) 

 

January 2023 

Tues 2 INSET Day 

Wed 3 First Day of Spring Term 

Thurs 4 Y5 Egyptian Day 

Fri 5 Y1 Pirate Day 

 Y2 Drumming Workshop 

 

 

 

Word of the Week: frequently 

Christmas Fayre 
The school was jam-packed for our Christmas Fayre 

last Friday, with everyone getting into the festive 

spirit. A big thank you to everyone who came,  

especially the  

PTA and those  

who helped out.  

A grand total of  

£1,772 was  

raised for the  

school. 

 

Christmas Jumper Fundraiser 
Pupils are invited to wear a Christmas jumper/top 

(instead of their school jumper/cardigan) on Thursday 

14th December for a donation of £1.00. This year we 

are raising funds to support one of our school families 

who are fundraising to adapt and improve their home 

for their daughter. Please see their Just Giving page 

for more details. 

 

 

 

Matthew 13:33-37 
‘Be on watch, be alert, for you do not  

know when the time will come.’ 

 

Nativity and Christmas Concert 
This week saw some wonderful performances by our 

pupils in the Nativity and Christmas Concert, with a 

wealth of singing and acting talent on show. Thank you 

to everyone who came to support, we hope you enjoyed 

the show! 

 

Sports Events 
Despite the weather, it has been another busy 

term of competition. You can keep up with all the 

latest reports on our website, including details 

of our Year 5/6 boys finishing third in a recent 

football tournament at TLA. 
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